
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Tatang Tataua <tatang@koil.net.ki> 

Date: Wed, Dec 27, 2017 at 11:16 AM 

Subject: KOIL Tank NDT 

To: andrewd@ppa.org.fj 

 

Hello Andrew 

 

KOIL (Kiribati Oil Company Ltd) is inviting quotations from those interested to conduct the 

NDT to its old tanks and to give advise whether the tanks are good 

for maintenance or best to demolished 

If you can assist us to advertise to those who are interested or if there 

are other ways please advise us. 

Your assistance please on the matter 

Merry Xmas and Happy New Year to You and your family 

regards 
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